
Announcements
07/07/2024



Welcome 

Visiting Guests

We thank our guests for 

visiting us today.  If this 

is your first time, please 

stand!  We pray 

our worship experience 

is a blessing to you, and 

we look forward to 

seeing you again soon.



Special recognition

We’d like to take a minute and recognize our 

July Birthdays.  If you have a birthday this 

month, please stand! 

Now, if you have an anniversary this month, 

please stand! 

Congratulations and best wishes for many 

more!!!







Baptist Educational
 and Missionary Convention 

The deadline to order your BEMCSC T-shirt 

for Baptist Day has been extended to this 

Wednesday. Please see Deacon Sam Spear 

to place your order.  Adult shirts are 

$20.00 and up, and youth sizes are $12.00.











Please take a moment to review and 

share our July Newsletter. It contains 

updates and valuable information that 

you don’t want to miss. We appreciate 

your attention!  Thank you!

newsletter
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